To: CPCS Students & Families
\ From: CPCS Administration
Date: December 11, 2020

Re: Important Dates \9?_/

The Holiday Season is upon us! Please take note of some
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New Year’s. Students will return to school on
Monday, January 4.

Have a safe and happy holiday season!

Monday the 14"-Tuesday the 22"
-Holiday Dress Up Days-
a schedule was sent home with students
earlier this week and is available on our
WWW.cpcsteam.org website.

Friday the 18t™:
Holiday Concert VIRTUALLY!
We will send an email and phone call for details that day.

Tuesday the 22"
Emergency Go Home Drill @ 1:05pm
All students will leave the school for the bus garage
and board their buses after the drill has ended.
If you are picking up your child

because they don’t ride a bus,
they will need to be dismissed prior to 12:15pm. N
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